
I support the Second Amendment Preservation Act.  It’s very important that the State of Ohio stand in 
between me as an individual with individual rights and federal tyranny. It’s critical to put a stop to 
tyrannical federal gun control laws and allow state law enforcement officers and state officials to only 
enforce state laws regarding firearms, ammo, and accessories — and ONLY if that state law complies 
with the Second Amendment. That’s what the 2nd Amendment Preservation Act would do.  I ask that that 
you vote for this bill. I support it and I hope you will too. 
 
Jodi Dempsey 

 


